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EVENTS


2003 FIRESHOW


It is estimated that around 35,000 people attended this years spectacular fireshow in Bitts Park, which again proved to be a very successful occasion.


Over £7,000 was raised for local charities from the collection on the evening.





CHRISTMAS


The successful ‘Reach for the Stars’ competition was held on Saturday 15 November and Saturday 16 November 2003.





The Christmas lights switch-on took place on Sunday 16 November 2003 by Jan Leeming, Sarah Lawton and the Right Worshipful Mayor of Carlisle. This years Christmas lights display and features in the City Centre have been well accepted by local residents and visitors to Carlisle creating a truly Christmas atmosphere in the City Centre.  There have been many complimentary letters from locals and from people who visited the City during the run up to Christmas 


The Christmas light display was further enhanced by the opening of the Christmas Grotto and the unique ‘Christmas Trees Exhibition’, both of which, again have been well received by everyone and the quality of both were exceptional.





Around 5,000 people visited the Grotto and 1,700 visited the ‘Christmas Tree Exhibition’.





A torchlight procession from the Cathedral to St. Cuthbert’s stopping off by the Christmas Carol displays in the City Centre, took place on Saturday 13 December 2003.  This was followed by a hog roast in the Tithe Barn.  Despite the showery weather there was an exceptional turnout 





OTHER NEWS


Discussions are taking place on a City Centre event at which, the Rugby World Cup will be visiting Carlisle 
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COMMUNICATIONS 


The Communications Unit have produced the latest edition of the Junction 44 Newsletter for businesses on the industrial estates of Kingmoor and Kingstown. 





The Christmas edition of the Carlisle Focus was distributed at the beginning of December.








GREEN FLAG AWARD


Following on from our successes in Cumbria and Britain in Bloom, Bitts Park, Hammonds Pond and Kingmoor Nature Reserve have been included in the list of winners of the 2003 Green Flag Award. The winners of the national standard for parks and green spaces were announced at a ceremony in Stratford-upon-Avon in November.





The Carlisle City Council parks are three of only five of parks in Cumbria to achieve the standard.  Nearly 200 green spaces across England and Wales have achieved the standard – a huge increase on the first year of the award scheme, 1997, when only 7 Green Flags were awarded.





The Green Flag Award scheme is the national standard for parks and green spaces.  It is managed by the Civic Trust, and CABE Space is the main funding partner.  The scheme recognises the value of green spaces in communities, particularly urban environments, and rewards excellent standards of park management.
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